
Webinar
Please join us for our upcoming webinar:

Preventing sexual harassment in the workplace

Tuesday 12 November 2024

In this discussion, Sam Greenhalgh, Jonathan 
Shevlane and Charlotte Sloan will discuss the new 
duty on employers coming into force on 26 October 
2024 to prevent sexual harassment in the workplace.

Time: 12:00 – 13:00

Registration:  Please complete the Eventbrite page 
here to register for the webinar.  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/webinar-duty-to-prevent-sexual-harassment-tickets-1036691862267
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